
 

  

          10 October 2016 
Dear Parents,  
 
Parent Forum update. 
 
All classes now have a representative on the Parent Forum. Thank you to those 
parents who have put themselves forward to fill the gaps.  
The representatives are as follows:  
 

 

Louise Jenkins Nursery Green Ash 

Isabel Hall Reception Red Ash 

 Natasha Goss  Yr 1 Elm 

Laura Whittingham-Jones Yr 1 Rowan 

Gemma Chatt Yr 2  Pine 

Karin Huber Yr 3 Beech 

Stephanie Gresham Yr 4 Chestnut 

Helen Hanbidge Yr 4 Silver Birch 

Caroline Green & Tracy Lerpiniere Yr 4 Willow 

Liz Hopwood Yr 5 Spruce 

Beverley Brookes Yr 5 Sycamore 

Kate Moody & Charlotte Thrower Yr 6 Cedar 

Sophie Kennedy Yr 6 Oak 
 

Please note that the first meeting will take place on Tuesday 15 November at 8pm 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Katharine Ellwood 
Head Teacher 


